
Classical Academy Charter School
September 16, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. We are writing to inform you of the upcoming New Jersey
Student Learning Assessments (NJSLA) for the 2024-2025 school year. These assessments are
mandated by both the state of New Jersey and the federal government to measure student proficiency in
Math, English Language Arts (ELA), and Science.

Below are the testing dates for each subject:

● NJSLA Math: Week of May 5th, 2025
● NJSLA English Language Arts: Week of May 12th, 2025
● NJSLA-S Science: Week of May 19th, 2025

These assessments are important in helping us understand and support your child’s learning and
development. We encourage you to ensure your child is well-rested and prepared for these test days.

Please review the table below for important resources, including accommodations manuals, practice
questions, and other useful information for parents and guardians.

We appreciate your ongoing support and cooperation as we work together to provide the best educational
experience for your child. Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us at
lcastro@classicalacademy.org.

Sincerely,
Gregory C. Farley, Ed.D
Lead Person
Classical Academy Charter School


